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I urge this committee to vote NO on SB210.  Mail in voting has worked very well in 

Oregon and permits many who might not have transportation easily available to 

polling sites to exercise their right.  Mail in voting also accommodates busy working 

parents and those who live far from in person voting sites.  Please do not put up 

barriers that make it more difficult for citizens to vote. 


